10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary 23 June 1989

Thank you for your letter of 21 June
covering your proposed oral report to the
European Committee of BIEC. I am grateful
to you for showing me this and have no
comments. It may of course be possible to
amplify it in the light of the outcome of
Madrid.

Charles Powell

Sir Michael Butler, GCMG.




